
The Gathering of the Lions - 2017 

A recent email from the DCO, Major Steve Riff extends a Squadron invitation. 

This year’s gathering of the Lions will take place 13 -15 October 2017.  Please 

note that this invitation is open to all Lions, all Ranks, past and present including 

spouses. 

Highlights of  this year’s events include a Meet & Greet Hangar Beer Call, a Gala 

Dinner and the unveiling of the 427 Squadron Cenotaph.  We hope you can join us 

for the celebration and please do not hesitate to call me if you have any questions. 

Standby for data registration data . 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


